
May 31, 1957 

Dear Member: 

Your Board of Deacons would like to inform you, at this time, of 
the financial status of the Church Treasurer and urge you to support 
your Church on a monthly — pledge basis. 

As you can see, we have fallen behind and only through your earnest 
endeavor, will we be able to meet our monthly obligations and remain 
on a sound footing. 

We appreciate your consideration in the past and hope this explanation 
will help to clear this deficiency up for the present. 

Our financial report as of 'ay 26th is as follows: 

Total Cash on Hand 

Bills due or to become due by May 31st 

$ 226.77 

Pastor's Salary 275.00 

Ministers' Annuity 27.51 

Lights 6.15 

Telephone 3.50 

Yard Cleaning 8.00 

Termite Treating 15.00 

Typewriter Rent 6.00 

Insurance on Youth Bldg. 46.50 

387.66 $ 226.77 

The above statement is neglecting the fact that we will be three 
months behind on our ',x100.00 monthly payment on our bank note. 

The Deaconate 


